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Camden Compact

The purpose of Local Compacts is to improve working relationships by developing partnership between local government, the voluntary and community sector and other partners. 

Local Compacts offer the means of supporting the development of the voluntary and community sector’s capacity so that independent, accountable voluntary and community organisations can do more to meet both their own aims and those of their statutory partners, thereby enhancing their contribution to the community.

Local Compacts can be used by the voluntary and community sector groups to negotiate effectively with public bodies on issues such as funding cuts, policy change consultations and local authority decisions concerning the provision of services.  Groups have recourse to Public Law if the Compact is not adhered to.

What is Camden Compact?
Camden Compact sets out principles for how statutory bodies and the voluntary and community sector can best to work together to achieve more for the local community.  It is a way of working in partnership that gets it right together rather than wrong alone.  A Compact Steering Group made up of members from the voluntary and community sector and various public bodies oversees the working of the Compact and reports to the LSP on progress annually.  The Compact Group is currently chaired by Simone Hensby (CEN and VAC).
Camden Compact was adopted by Camden’s Local Strategic Partnership in 2004.  Signatories to the Compact include all public bodies (Camden Council, Primary Care Trust, Acute Health Trusts, Learning & Skills Council, Police, Fire Brigade etc.) and the voluntary and community sector.  The LSP reviews the Compact annually.   
At the last annual review a revised Compact Action Plan was approved
 which sets out new priorities relevant to relationships with the voluntary and community sector, including:
· The need to manage the shift from grant aid to commissioning arrangements, as recommended in the May 2008 Comprehensive Assessment feedback
· The adoption of volunteering and social cohesion targets within Camden’s Local Areas Agreement

· Government’s focus on creating an environment for a thriving third             sector, which sits outside of Camden’s Local Area Agreement.
A copy of the revised Compact Action Plan can be downloaded from  CamdenCEN Website here:  Camden Compact 
For more information on the Camden Compact contact:
Donna Turnbull

CCEN Strategy & Policy Officer

Tel: 020 7284 6567

Typetalk: 08001020 7284 6567
Fax: 020 7284 6551
Email: dturnbull@vac.org.uk
Web:  www.camdencen.org.uk






� To learn more about Public Law see VAC’s Training Programme
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